

San Diego Local Agency Formation Commission

Website: www.sdlafco.org

Chairman

Sam Abed Mayor City of Escondido

May 9, 2017

Vice Chairwoman

Jo MacKenzie Vista Irrigation District

TO:

Special Districts Advisory Committee

Members

FROM:

Executive Officer

Bill Horn County Board of Supervisors

SUBJECT:

May 19, 2017 Advisory Committee Meeting Cancellation

Dianne Jacob County Board of Supervisors

Andrew Vanderlaan Public Member

Lorie Zapf Councilmember City of San Diego

Vacant City Member

Ed Sprague Olivenhain Municipal Water District No proposals are scheduled for your review in May; therefore, the May 19, 2017 Advisory Committee meeting is canceled. I would also like all of you to know that a number of organizational changes are occurring at LAFCO.

I will be retiring on August 31st, and so will Harry Ehrlich and Ingrid Hansen. We plan on organizing a staff recognition event in conjunction with the August 7th LAFCO meeting, so stay tuned for further announcements. It has been an honor serving as Executive Officer for the past 25 years, and I want to assure you that great care and deliberation is occurring as I assist the Commission with the recruitment and selection of the next Executive Officer.

Alternate Members

Greg Cox County Board of Supervisors

Chris Cate Councilmember City of San Diego

Racquel Vasquez Mayor City of Lemon Grove

Harry Mathis Public Member

Judy Hanson Leucadia Wastewater District

Executive Officer

Michael D. Ott

Legal Counsel

Michael G. Colantuono

If you have any questions, please contact Ruth Arellano or Harry Ehrlich at (858) 614-7755.

MICHAEL D. OTT Executive Officer

MDO:ra